
 
Appendix 1 

 
Response from the Executive on Overview and Scrutiny Committee Comments 

 
 

Item 
Number 

Title 
 

Requested by Reason Comment to the Executive Executive Response 

4 Corporate Strategy 
and Local Area 

Agreement 

Labour Group General discussion No comment - this was withdrawn at the 
Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 
03.06.08 

N/A 

5 WD Sustainable 
Community Strategy 

Labour Group General discussion No comment - this was withdrawn at the 
Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 

03.06.08 

N/A 

6 & 19 Bedford Street Car 
Park 

Labour Group Concern about the provision 
of parking for parents – 

could there be a dedicated 
area for parents dropping off 

at St Peter’s School? 

The Committee supported the 
recommendations in items 6 & 19 and 
would like WDC officers to liaise with 
WCC officers to establish whether it may 
be possible to investigate establishing a 
safer routes to school project at St 
Peter’s School, to ease any potential 
issues caused by the development of the 
car park site. 

 

The Chairman of the Executive thanked 
the two scrutiny committees for their 
comments, and hoped that officers had 
noted these and that consultation would 
be undertaken with the School in 
Augusta Place. 

 
The Executive in turn agreed that the 
funds from the sale of the car park 
should not be allocated until the money 
had been received. 

 
8 Gypsy and Traveller 

Sites and Protocol 
Labour Group How will the 15 temporary 

pitches be identified? 
No comment as explanation was given at 

the Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
N/A 

9 Cemeteries 
Regulations 

Labour Group Clarification on the 
consultation – have ethnic 
minorities been included? 

The Committee supported the 
recommendations in the report and 
recommended that a report be submitted 
to the Executive in 12 months to monitor 
the impact of the new regulations. 

 

The Executive agreed with the Overview 
and Scrutiny Committee and report is 
scheduled in the Forward Plan to be 

submitted to the Executive in June 2009. 

18 Warwickshire Police 
funding in Support of 

CCTV 

Councillor 
Gifford 

The reason why I feel this 
should be considered I by 
the Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee is that the cost 
to the Council of CCTV is 
considerable and Warwick 

The Committee would like to make the 
Executive aware that they would be 
completing a scoping document on the 
issue of CCTV with the possibility of 
establishing a Task and Finish Group. 

 

The Executive agreed with the Overview 
and Scrutiny Committee that CCTV 
should be the subject of a scoping 

document at the training session on 
16.06.08. 

A representative from Audit and 



 

District Council was one of 
the first councils in the 

Country to install CCTV on 
a large scale.  An 

examination of how CCTV 
operates in Warwick District 

could well produce ideas 
about funding and indeed 

how best to use CCTV 
within the District. 

 

Resources Scrutiny Committee also be 
invited to be a member of the Task and 

Finish Group. 


